
 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
21 November 2016  
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
CHANGE OF COMPANY NAME AND ASX CODE 
 
We refer to the Shareholder Approval granted at the Company’s Annual 
General Meeting held on 18 November 2016 to change the name of the 
Company from Agenix Limited to CCP Technologies Limited. 
 
The change of the Company name process has now been completed and the 
Australian Securities and Investment Commission have recorded the change 
of Company Name effective from 21 November 2016. 
 
The effective date for the change of Company Name on the ASX will be 
Wednesday 23 November 2016 and the ASX Listing Code will change from 
“AGX” to “CT1”.  
For further information, please contact Gary Taylor on +61 (0) 430 432 745. 
  


